
"And now abideth faith, hope, charity, these three; but the greatest of these is charity" 
I Corinthians 13:13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 5, 2023 
 
Greetings Dear Sisters, 
 
It is with great joy and thanksgiving that we greet you. 
God has blessed us beyond measure. For this, we are grateful. 
I am happy that we can call each other Sister. 
 
NBC Women, National Baptist Day of Prayer has blessed the lives of many down 
through the years. Many will observe on Monday, May 15, 2023, as 
recommended. If you do not have a Service planned, please join me in Prayer 
wherever you are at 12 Noon (30 minutes) on Monday, May 15th. Concentrate 
on the prayer concerns listed on the flyer attached. Thank you for the collective 
efforts of our State Presidents and Sisters for all you have done and continue to 
do to make this effort successful. We have reached out in prayer and with 
resources to our brothers and sisters around the globe. We have heard the call, 
“We are hungry,” and we are responding. 
Let us give as we pray together. (Revelation 7:16) 
“Never again will they hunger, never again will they thirst.” 
Presidents and Leaders. Please adhere to the directives given for National Baptist 
Day of Prayer. 
 
The Women for All Seasons Conference 2023 is coming soon, May 19th and 20th. 
God will be glorified! 
The women from the West under the leadership of West Vice President, Sister 
Agnes Haynes and Sister Jacquelyn Harris are planning a most productive and 
meaningful conference. We all should be better as a result. This will be a life-
changing experience. 
I am asking you to pray especially for Sister Agnes Haynes who has been stricken 
with illness. We trust God who can and will deliver. 
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Please pray for the success of our Congress of Christian Education taking place in 
Louisville, Kentucky June 19-23, 2023. 
 
Now, as we prepare for our Annual Session in September 2023 in Kansas City, we 
are looking forward to a great time of spiritual development and fellowship. 
Together, we can make a difference. We will worship together on Sunday and 
continue throughout the week. More information will come soon. 
Our Hour of Power will take place on next Thursday, May 11,2023. This will be an 
information meeting only. We will receive directives for Fashion Share, and other 
initiatives. The Mission Lessons will resume after our Annual Session in 
September. 
We are asking that all Committees get busy to the Glory of God as we prepare. 
 
Thank you, Dr. Jerry Young for the opportunity to serve. Women, let us continue 
to lift our Convention President, all leaders, sisters and brothers up in prayer. 
More prayer, More Power! 
 
 
Best Regards and Love, 
 
Dr. Cynthia Perkins Smith 
President, Woman’s Auxiliary 
National Baptist Convention, USA, Inc. 
 


